
 

 

 

Parking Consultation    Our Ref: WR/Bushey-23 
The Resident      Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»               Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area»                Date: 12th January 2024 
«Postcode» 
 
  
Dear Resident, 

Statutory consultation on proposed introduction of Waiting Restrictions in Aldenham 

Road, Beechcroft Rd, Bushey Hall Road, California Lane, High Road & Silverdale 

Road, Bushey 

Hertsmere Borough Council has received requests from Hertfordshire County Council, ward 
councillors and residents to review the safety issues raised by obstructive and inconsiderate 
parking taking place at junctions and some sections in the road. 
 
Highway officers assessed the areas in question and it is therefore proposed to introduction 
no waiting at any time restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) in the interest of road safety for 
both pedestrians and drivers. The restriction is aimed at improving visibility and road safety 
for all road users. A plan showing the extent of the proposals is attached overleaf. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to consult you on the proposal and invite your support or 
objection. The statutory consultation period commences on Friday 12th January 2024. 
Representations of support or objections to the proposal, together with the grounds on 
which they are made must be sent in writing to Parking Policy, Civic Offices, Elstree Way, 
Borehamwood WD6 1WA or by email to ParkingPolicy@hertsmere.gov.uk quoting 
reference WR/Bushey-24.  
 
The deadline for receipt of objections or representations of support is 23:59 on Monday 5th 
February 2024. 
 
All comments will be considered by ward councillors and portfolio holder for transport prior 
to the final decision being made to implement the proposals.   
 
Yours sincerely 

Traffic Engineer 
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